August 22, 1968

H. N. Sweeney
Box 1582
Roswell, New Mexico

Re: O'Brien Well No.l-G,
25-8-29, Chaves County,
New Mexico

Dear Mr. Sweeney:

on June 7, 1967, this office received a partial plugging
report for the subject well. The report showed the top most
plug at 1375 feet and that the well was being turned over to
the rancher as a water well. A letter attached to the report
stated that an "Affidavit of Responsibility Conversion to
Water Well" would be filed soon. To date this affidavit has
not been received.

‘ Please furnish this office with two notarized copies of
the required affidavit at your earliest convenience. If said
affidavit is not filed,the remaining hole will have to be
plugged and a regulation marker set.

Very truly yours,

0il Conservation Commission

R. L. Stamets
RLS/ jw
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